
WEB MESSAGING 

COMPASSION WITH COMMON SENSE 

The Catholic Charities of 

Oregon second collection is 

set for May 4-5 in parishes. 

Please find our appeal 

brochure in your pews, 

bulletin, or vestibule.  

At Catholic Charities, we offer 

compassionate help with 

common sense. That tradition 

comes down from the women 

religious who started Catholic social service in the state in 1844 

and continued with the founding of Catholic Charities in 1933.  

Many strong women have carried the tradition ever since, 

identifying where the need is most urgent and finding sensible 

ways to help.  

You are part of that tradition. Your gift to our 2024 annual appeal 

enables us to continue to 

offer lifesaving services 

such as affordable and 

transitional housing, 

permanent housing with 

supportive services, 

immigration legal help, 

refugee aid, family 

support, case 

management, food and 

more.  



This year, we are inviting you to donate in the name of a woman 

you admire. If you wish, we’ll list her name on our website, in our 

digital newsletter, in our parish print newsletter and on social 

media. It will be a sweet act as Mother’s Day approaches.  

 

Natalie Wood 

Executive Director 

Sustain the tradition of compassion with common sense and 

make your secure online donation here.  SECOND COLLECTION 

LINK 

 

https://give.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/give/565776/#!/donation/checkout
https://give.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/give/565776/#!/donation/checkout

